Quiett Brandon

From: Kyle Treloar [kylet@dreamdesigninc.com]

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2013 4:36 PM

To: Quiett Brandon

Cc:Hani Shafai; pathall@premierpropertiesblackhills.comSubject:Dunsmore Road Subdivision Design Exceptions

Brandon,

Thank you for the quick turnaround with the Dunsmore Road Subdivision Exception requests. I would like to formally request an appeal, through this email, that the following denied exceptions No. 13EX060, 13EX056, 13EX057, 13EX058, 13EX059, 13EX061, & 13EX063 (all the exceptions requested for the Dunsmore Road Subdivision) be brought before the next available public works committee meeting and subsequent City Council Meeting.

Thank You

Kyle Treloar, EIT



605 348 0538 528 Kansas City Street, Suite 4 Rapid City, South Dakota 57701